
 

 

 

 

 

October 22, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Edward Butler 

The Information Council of the Americas 

P.O. Box 53371 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70153 

 

Re: Records of the Information Council of the Americas 

 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

 

I am writing to follow up on my August 29, 1996, letter and subsequent telephone calls to you.  The 

Review Board remains interested in the Information Council of the Americas (INCA) records in your 

possession in New Orleans.  When we spoke by telephone in August, you said that you would 

conduct a search of your “locator files” to identify those INCA materials that you believe might be of 

interest to the Review Board, and to provide me with a list of the materials that you identify.   

 

I am sure you have been busy completing the move of the INCA records to your new offices, but I 

would appreciate it if you could contact me at (202) 724-0088, as I would like to update the Review 

Board on the status of your search. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk, Esq. 

Attorney/Senior Analyst 


